
 

  

LET’S MAKE IT HAPPEN 
SENIOR NIGHT AFTER GRADUATION 

DEAR RANGER COMMUNITY, 
 

I am writing on behalf of the CTHS SNAG Parent Organization 

to request a donation for our online auction. 

 

We are hosting our online auction that will run from April 12th 

through the 24th. We will advertise on social media and 

throughout the community.  We will auction off gift cards, 

merchandise, and services generously donated by businesses 

and individuals like you.  

 

The event proceeds will go to put on the Senior Night After 

Graduation event for the class of 2021.  The parents of the 

2021 class will host an all-night event that provides a fun and 

safe place for the class to celebrate together one last time. 

 

We will greatly appreciate any donation you can make. Your 

business will be recognized on the online auction page and 

on the CTHS SNAG website. We will provide a donation 

receipt letter with the tax-exempt ID number for your records.     

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please 

contact me at snagcths@gmail.com. Please give any 

donations to the person whom gave you this letter or mail to 

the address on this letter. You can also email for someone to 

pick up the item.  

 

On behalf of the Seniors and parents thank you for your 

consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Macey Redd 

Auction Chairwoman 

 

 C O N T A C T   

 snagcths@gmail.com 
  

www.emsisd.com/Page/41455 

 
biddingowl.com/CTHSSNAG21 

 

 

 

 

 

Chisholm Trail High School 

Senior Night After Graduation 

1029 N Saginaw Blvd  

Ste F10, Box 260 

Saginaw, TX 76179 
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